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15th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Today, we have carried out Lateral Flow Testing (LFT), on our Year 7 & Year 8 children, with parental 
permission, who are accessing onsite provision to help to keep our school community safe.   They did 
amazingly well and we wanted you to know that they were an absolutely credit to their parents/ carers- 
they were all so mature, calm and positive in every aspect of the testing process and left the testing room 
with a smile. 
 
Your child has been given a HM Government/ NHS registration card.  When your son/ daughter comes 
home this afternoon, please can you ask him/ her for their card to enable you to register his/ her details, 
using the bar code online.   The test result will then come through to you via an email or text message. 
The test site ID is WMMS.  
 
If, at any point in the future, there is a time in which a positive lateral flow test result is received, we will 
contact the child's parent/ carer immediately and ask him/ her to collect their child from school, providing 
your son/ daughter with a PCR test to carry out at home.   This PCR test would then need to be posted as 
per the instructions in the pack, whilst following the Government guidelines of isolation.    
 
From next week, our LFT session will take place every Monday morning for all staff and children who have 
parental permission.  
 
We would like to thank you all for your continued support and encouragement and if any parent/ carer has 
any queries or would like to talk to me about the LFT process in more detail, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
 
Warmest wishes, 
 

 
 
Dr Deborah Craddock 
Head Teacher 
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